
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 16, 2014 
 

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
Hossein Hashemzadeh  
hossein.hashemzadeh@fcc.gov  
 
Re: BLDTL-20100108ABD, WAZW-LD, Channel 46, Winchester, CA, Facility ID 168449 
  
Dear Hossein: 
 
WMTM, LLC recently became the licensee of WAZW-LD and have come to realize that the 
antenna in use at the site has a difference model number from the antenna specified in the 
license.   
  
The antenna model specified in the license is ALP12L2-HSW and the antenna model in use at 
the site is PSILP12AW, which is a standard pattern in the FCC database (see Antenna ID 20358).  
Nonetheless, both antennas have the same gain, size and horizontal and vertical patterns.  
Therefore, the coverage area is identical to that of the authorized facility. 
 
WMTM, LLC hereby respectfully requests the Commission to change the antenna model in 
BLDTL-20100108ABD to PSILP12AW.      
  
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Lawrence Rogow, Manager 
Direct. 323-904-4090 
Email. rogow@loop.com 
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